
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/14/2010 3:38:56 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Pacific Gas and Electric Company News Release: PG&E RESPONDS TO 

NTSB REPORT ON SAN BRUNO ACCIDENT

From: Corporate Relations Mailbox
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2010 03:28 PM
To: News Release Distribution
Subject: Pacific Gas and Electric Company News Release: PG&E RESPONDS TO NTSB REPORT 
ON SAN BRUNO ACCIDENT

Pacific Gas and Electric Company issued the following release entitled:

PG&E RESPONDS TO NTSB REPORT ON SAN BRUNO ACCIDENT

Second Interim Report Rules Out Some Causes

«10.33.pdf»
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